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We have had another super 
week of learning across 
school this week. Every 
adult is so proud of the 
achievements of how 
settled the children are and 
how much progress they 
are already making. Next 
week you will receive 
information regarding our 
upcoming parent 
consultations taking place 
before the half term 
break.

It was great to see so many of our parents at our SEND 
workshop. I hope that the parents who were able to attend 
found the meeting useful, we will certainly be holding more 
sessions as the year progresses. Huge thanks to Mrs Alway and 
Miss Collings for the informative meeting. 

Next Tuesday we are inviting the parents of our Reception and 
Year 1 children into school for our Early Reading workshop lead 
by our Phonics Lead Mrs Causebrook. This workshop gives you 
the opportunity to see how we teach children to read at 
Beacon, watch a lesson in action and learn how you can 
support your child at home. I do hope that you are able to join 
us, the session last year was brilliant. 

Over the next few weeks, we have a number of schools visiting 
us to learn about how we teach reading and writing at 
Beacon. As a Talk for Writing Training Centre, we regularly 
have people visiting us to look at teaching and learning across 
the school, we are super proud of our staff and children who 
always excel and show what excellent learners they are. 

Thank you for your continued support.



Key Events for next week– KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
Learning our new 

rhyme of the week- 
This Little Piggy.

Outdoor learning, let's 
make Autumn 

crowns.

Wrapping presents 
for Maise Mouse in 

Maths.

Can you make your 
own big bad wolf?

Drop everything and 
read!

Year 1

Let's start writing 
our sound collector 
poem with our own 

new sounds!

How should we look 
after our world? Let's 
go and explore just 
how beautiful it is!

PE fun!

Hanging nature 
mobiles! What can 

you create from the 
nature around us?

Drop everything and 
read!

Year 2

Starting our writing 
of The Gingerbread 
Man with our new 

characters!

Computing Wizardry 
on Purple Mash!

Times table 
challenges with Mr. 

Rowe!

Getting active in PE!

Drop Everything and 
Read – what book 
recommendations 
will we have this 

week?

Shine Art- splat art. Shine Shopping trip! Cooking afternoon.
Outdoor learning fun- 

planning our dens. Rock steady



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3
Plan our innovation 

for our 
characterisation

Begin our RE unit Writing our own tales
Plymouth Argyle 
football session

TTRS Battle

Year 4

We start writing 
our innovated 
stories about 

Perseus and the 
Minotaur

Ball skills in PE Bike to school week. 
An afternoon of using 

our scooters and 
bikes

Computing Writing our 
'ending' for T4W

Year 5 New PE Day! Begin our Art Unit
Writing our 'problem' 

for T4W...

Compare and 
order numbers 

in Maths.

Double 
Recommended 

Readers!

Year 6
We start writing 
our innovated 

stories

Science 
experiment

PE
Writing a diary 
entry in Talk for 

Reading

Start our 
addition and 

subtraction unit 
in Maths

Cosmonauts

Art

Junk modelling 
space crafts

Science

Creating solar 
systems

PSHE

In my World

Cooking

Astronaut 
pudding

Computing



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

Reception have had the best week learning 
our new talk for writing text 'The Three 
Little Pigs'. We have been retelling the 
story using our story map and actions. We 
have also loved retelling the story using the 
props in our storytelling tuff spot, 
especially being the big bad wolf! We really 
all are super storytellers.

Hugless Douglas made an appearance in 
Nursery this week.  He keeps popping up in 
different places wanting a great big 
hug.  We talked about how it is important 
to ask if you can hug someone and who 
gives the best hugs.  Douglas thought it 
was his mum, and we thought of some 
other people too.



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

A fabulous week of learning our first Talk for 
Writing text – The Gingerbread Man. We are 
so proud of everyone's enthusiasm and hard 
work learning the text and telling it 
confidently with actions. Everyone enjoyed 
drawing their own story maps and they are 
fantastic; we certainly have some creative 
children in Year 2. We are excited to start 
writing the story next week with our new 
wonderfully imaginative characters!

This week Year 1 have been artists, focusing 
on self-portraits. They have explored the 
work of famous artists, experimented with 
different mediums and learnt to mix 
colours. They finished by creating their own 
self-portraits and I think you'll agree that 
the results were amazing. Well done Year 1!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

We have had a wonderful week in Year 3. They 
have continued their learning of number and 
place value in Maths and have been exploring 
wonderful women (Katherine Johnson) in 
Reading. We also had Plymouth Argyle in again 
for PE which the children loved. We have been 
learning all about coding in computing the 
children are now experts.

This week, Year 4 have been immersing 
themselves in their new Talk for Writing text 
'Perseus and the Gorgon's Head'. The 
children blew us away with their fantastic 
storytelling, detailed story maps, and their 
understanding of challenging vocabulary. We 
are looking forward to using the text to 
support us with our writing next week.



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

Comets and Meteors have thoroughly enjoyed all aspects 
of the curriculum this week. It's hard to believe that we 
have packed so much learning into only 5 days! On 
Monday, we were all very eager to delve deeper into our 
class story, 'Wolf Brother,'  and begin our new Talk for 
Writing unit. The children have amazed us with 
their ability to learn extracts of the text off by heart and 
develop actions that demonstrate their understanding of 
tricky phrases. During the afternoons, we have all been in 
the 'Learning Pit' and discovered how rivers affect the 
shape of the land through erosion, transportation 
and desposition.​ Another super week. Year 5... you 
are amazing!

What a week we have had in Year 6 – it has been so jam-
packed that it seems to have gone by in a flash.

Everyone has been working diligently to plan their 
innovation piece in Talk for Writing next week and are now 
eager to get started.

We were also incredibly lucky to get a glimpse of sunshine 
for our P.E lesson on Wednesday where we really pushed 
our fitness levels.



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

.This week we started our space 
topic, the children have enjoyed 
exploring how craters are made, 
creating galaxy and planet art, 
and making edible 
constellations and space 
rockets. The children have 
also, as always, been working 
extremely hard on their 
individual target work and it is 
amazing to see them all trying 
so hard.

This week Shine have enjoyed spending more time 
with our new friend, Waffle the guinea pig! We 
created Autumn collages with Mrs Knight using 
pretty leaves. We also had our first shopping trip to 
buy ingredients to make cheese and onion pasties. 
We spent some time together playing social games 
and making scented sensory dough and painted 
pasta. Finally, we blasted out some music in Rock 
Steady and started learning a new song!



Arielle Duffin

Beatrix Sturdy

Caius Melachrino

Enya Laugharne

Elsie-Mai Garcia

Lilly Lindsey

Scarlet-Mae Gregory

All of Shine!

Ivy-Joan Wedlake

Kiera Patockova-
Robins

Jay Down

Emily Hannaford

Benji Knight

Amy-Leigh Filipe

Madisyn-Ma Bridger

Charlie Dodson

Logan Laugharne

Having a great Growth Mindset
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588

Week
702
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590

Week
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Total
1338

Total
1646

Total
1303

Total
1377



Attendance weekly winners

Well done to 

In total there are 175 non-school days a year. This gives 
families the opportunity to:
- Spend time together
- Go on family visits and days out
- Go on holiday
- Go shopping
- Attend routine appointments.
Holidays will not be authorised.
Taking a holiday during term time seriously affects your 
attendance and in turn your attainment. Booking holidays 
during term time may result in a fixed penalty notice.

As always, if you have any questions or if you need 

some support with your child's attendance, please 
contact our Attendance Officer Helen Sowden

Direct Number: 01208 72773

Mobile Number: 07545431566
hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk

hg

Astronauts

Astronauts

98.7%Supernovas

97.9% Astronomers

96.9%

mailto:hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk


Tuesday 26th September Reception and Year 1 Early reading workshops

Monday 02nd October Clubs begin this week

Tuesday 3rd October Year 3 and 4 parents meeting. Supporting your children with their 
Timetables

Thursday 5th October Flu Immunisations (Further information to follow)

Friday 6th October Year 1 Hearing Screening

Tuesday 10th October Reception and Nursery open afternoon for 2024 intake

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October Parent Consultations

Thursday 12th October Individual children's photos

Friday 13th October Bodmin Bike lights

Friday 20th October Harvest Festival

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October Half term

Monday 30th October INSET Day. No pupils in school

Tuesday 31st October-– Thursday 9th 
November

Year 6 Swimming lessons

Friday 3rd November Beacon Bonfire Celebrations

Monday 6th– Friday 10th November Ignite Wonder Community week

03 (22.09.2023)



Tuesday 7th November Reception & Year 1, supporting your children as mathematicians

Tuesday 14th November Reception and Nursery open afternoons

Tuesday 14th November Choir Fest at Truro Cathedral

Friday 17th November Children in need

Friday 24th November Children to make Christmas tree decorations at home

Monday 27th November Last week for clubs

Friday 1st December Beacon Christmas tree light switch on

Tuesday 5th December St Petrocs Bodmin schools' concert 6pm

Monday 11th December Nursery and Reception Christmas production 2pm

Tuesday 12th December Nursery and Reception Christmas production 9.30am

Tuesday 12th December Reception open afternoon

Tuesday 12th December KS2 Christmas concert (Details to be confirmed)

Wednesday 13th December Parent & Child Christmas craft workshop

Thursday 14th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas production 2pm

Friday 15th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas production 9.30am

Monday 18th December Whole school Christmas dinner

Monday 18th December Christmas jumper day

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term
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Sapphire-Lily GuyRosie Chance Orren Fox
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Attendance Information



Attendance Information



A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your child 

during the school 
day, please call the 

main office before 
2:30pm to ensure the 
message is passed 

on.

01 (15.09.2023)
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